
  
 

2024 Application Information 
 
Applications are invited from suitably qualified GRADE 12  
STUDENTS, for the award of the 2024 MRCH Scholarships 

 

ONLY Candidates who sat the WASSCE in 2022 to 2024 will be 
accepted. 
 
The form you are to fill is labeled A–2024 and would be accepted 
by MRCH office in two batches as follows: 
 
First Batch: Every Wednesday from 5th June 2024 to Wednesday 
25th July 2024, from 9 am to 12 am. 
 
Second Batch: Every Wednesday from 2nd October 2024 to 

Wednesday 27th November 2024, from 9 am to 12 am.  
 
No application forms would be accepted outside this period. 
 
Priority is (shall be) given to the following categories: 
1.Students graduating from Rural Senior Secondary Schools 
2.Students applying at (opting for) rural institutions 
3.Students who want to become technical teachers 
4.Science & Technical students 
 

For enquiries contact 7700038 between the hours of 9 am to 3 pm 
from Mondays to Thursdays. 
 
Thank you. 


